Jor the children

12" January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

The children have now settled back into school and are very focused. Currently,
we have 212 children in school and the end of the window for Reception 2023 is now approaching. If
you haven’t already applied for a place please do so.

You should have received an email regarding the position of ‘Parent Governor’ and the opportunity
to join the Governing Body. If you feel this is something you want to do or want to find out more
please come and have a chat regarding the role.

Tomorrow is a ‘Toast Day’ and the children will have the opportunity to purchase a slice or two. The
price is still 20 pence a slice.

At the start of this term, we have had some issues regarding cards and items brought into school
which have either gone missing or children have swapped and traded. | would ask that neither cards
(Pokemon or football) nor anything of sentimental value is brought into school unless linked to out-
of-school achievements. | have spoken to the children regarding this and also reminded them of the
Golden Rules linked to looking after property and respect for each other’s belongings. | hope this has
been dealt with but will continue to monitor it closely.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson

Lincoln Road, Leasingham, Sleaford, Lincolnshire NG34 8JS
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